| INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR
‘aggp P. 0. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir
N Sultanate of Oman

Tel: 24813062

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
(All Classes)

ISWK/2024-25/GEN/017

June 3, 2024

Subject: Supply and Availability of New School Uniforms for Indian School AL Wadi AL Kabir

Dear Parents,
Greetings from ISWK!!

We are pleased to share an important update with you. About Circular No. ISWK/2023-24/GEN/062

dated March 3, 2024, after careful consideration of various requests from our parents and consultations with
our regular school uniform suppliers regarding the timeline for the supply of school uniforms, the school
management has decided that new school uniforms will be available only from the next academic year, 2025-
2026.

In the meantime, students are encouraged to continue wearing their current uniforms or to purchase the same
uniforms for this academic year, 2024-2025.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Further details regarding the availability of
new uniforms will be communicated in due course.
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